
State of Florida 

DATE: October 8,2002 
TO: Marguerite Lockard, Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
FROM: Brenda H. Hawkins, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement fi'$!fi a 

RE: Docket No. 020774-TI - Confidential DN #07572-02 

The above docket was closed September 30,2002, therefore, staff requests that Confidential 
Document No. DN 07572-02 be retumed to the company. 


